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Re:      Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment re N 192nd St. Rezone Request from R-18 to R-48 on Tax Parcel Nos. 7283900532
and 7283900524
 
March 26, 2021
 
Dear Council Members,
 
I am opposed to this proposed amendment.  This rezone would eliminate any buffer at all from homes on Firlands to the P&R (and potential
massive development there), taking away from aesthetic appeal of the neighborhood and eliminating any transition from the R-6
neighborhood homes to the heavy development along the Aurora corridor.  Also, it would be overbuilding (potentially 27 units on less than
an acre) on a critical slope at the top of McAleer Creek Watershed.
 
Please do NOT approve or continue to consider this amendment.
 
Thank you,
Barbara Johnstone
Shoreline resident
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